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BUDGiT INTERFACES WITH PBO 
 
The Parliamentary Budget Office (PBO) headed by Ibrahim Jimissa today 24/01/2023 met with 
representatives from budgiT with a view to working together collaboratively on budget related 
and information sharing exercises. 
 
PBO is aimed at strengthening public financial management in Parliament and budgiT is the 
Sierra Leone branch of a civic organization headquartered in Nigeria that specializes in budget 
analysis. budgiT also shared few copies of their previous publications with PBO. 
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